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July 15, 2020 
 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Debra A. Howland, Exec. Director 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 Re: Docket No. DW 19-084  

Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. –Rate Proceeding 
Compliance Tariff Filing – Tariff Pages 43, 44, 45, and 47 

 
Dear Director Howland: 
 
Pursuant to the Commission’s Secretarial Letter dated March 17, 2020 concerning 
temporary electronic filing requirements during the pandemic and pursuant to Order No. 
26,373, as well as Puc 1603.05(b) and Puc 1603.02(u), enclosed please find Pennichuck 
Water Works, Inc.’s track-change and clean temporary rate compliance tariff pages 43, 44, 
45, and 47.   
 
Please note that Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.’s tariff reflected on the Commission’s web 
site is not up to date concerning tariff page 45.  That page was changed in Docket No. 18-
076.  Consequently, the track changes reflected in the attached compliance tariffs for page 
45 reflect the changes from tariff page 45 filed in DW 18-076, not the page 45 reflected on 
the Commission’s web site.  We wanted to bring this to Staff’s attention when it conducts 
its compliance review of this filing. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing and for updating the Company’s 
tariff on the Commission’s website. 
 
       Very Truly Yours, 

       
              
       Marcia A. Brown 
 
 
 
 
cc: Electronic Docket-Related Service List w/ enclosures 
 


